NorthLife Update

December 29 - Lead Pastor Mark Usher - Matthew 22:34-40
January 5 - Pastor Mark Usher - Matthew 22:41-46

If you are visiting with us today we hope you will fill out a Connection
Card. You can get one from an usher. Drop your card in the offering plate
or take it to the Connection Desk. We have a welcome gift for you.
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Giving - online on our web page at www.northlifechurch.ca under the
“GIVE” tab. Debit machine is available before the morning service.

Office will be closed from December 24 through January 1, 2025.
December 29th is the last Sunday to give donations for the 2024 tax
year. Online donations can be made until December 3lst.

The Soup Kitchen will be closed December 23 and will reopen Jan. 6th.

January 4 - Join the men the first Saturday of every month for men’s
prayer breakfast at 9:00am at NorthLife Library. They keep in touch with
each other through WhatsApp If you would like an invitation to the
WhatsApp group contact Dave Oger at 780-799-3669.

January 5 - Join NorthLlfe Connects for boardgames in room 307.

Tuesday - Celebrate Recovery at 7:00pm. Breaking the chains of
addiction. (Men’'s group) Contact Howard Olsen 780-598-0290.
(Cancelled on Dec. 31) Resumes January 7th.

Wednesday - Christian movie night with popcorn beginning January
15th. There will be a question and answer time for the children following
the movie.

Wednesday - Ladies Bible Study is reading “The Gospel According to
Jesus” by John MacArthur. 6 - 8:00pm. (Resumes January 8, 2025)

Wednesday - Bible Study at 7:.00pm in the Library. (Jan. 1 - Bible study is
cancelled.) Resumes January 8th.

Wednesday - Young Adults meet in room 307 at NorthLife from 7:00pm
to 8:30pm each week. Contact Seth Pickersgill at 780-381-5034.
(Jan.1 - Bible study is cancelled.) Resumes January 8th

Friday - Youth group 7 - 9:00pm in room 307. (Dec. 20th last youth
group for 2024. Youth resumes on January 17th)

Friday - Every other week Filipino Family Bible Study at 7:30pm.
(Canceled Jan. 3) Resumes Jan.10th.

Saturday - Man Cave drop-in time for men to socialize at 7:00pm
upstairs in room 308. Contact Howard Olsen at 780-598-0290.

Philippians 4:8 “From now on, brothers and sisters, if anything is
excellent and if anything is admirable, focus your thoughts on these
things: all that is true, all that is holy, all that is just, all that is pure, all that
is lovely, and all that is worthy of praise.”

Love One Another
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If you are visiting with us today we hope you will fill out a Connection
Card. You can get one from an usher. Drop your card in the offering plate
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Giving - online on our web page at www.northlifechurch.ca under the
“GIVE” tab. Debit machine is available before the morning service.

Office will be closed from December 24 through January 1, 2025.
December 29th is the last Sunday to give donations for the 2024 tax
year. Online donations can be made until December 3lst.

The Soup Kitchen will be closed December 23 and will reopen Jan. 6th.

January 4 - Join the men the first Saturday of every month for men’s
prayer breakfast at 2.00am at NorthLife Library. They keep in touch with
each other through WhatsApp If you would like an invitation to the
WhatsApp group contact Dave Oger at 780-799-3669.

January 5 - Join NorthLIfe Connects for boardgames in room 307.

Tuesday - Celebrate Recovery at 7:00pm. Breaking the chains of
addiction. (Men’'s group) Contact Howard Olsen 780-598-0290.
(Cancelled on Dec. 31) Resumes January 7th.

Wednesday - Christian movie night with popcorn beginning January
15th. There will be a question and answer time for the children following
the movie.

Wednesday - Ladies Bible Study is reading “The Gospel According to
Jesus” by John MacArthur. 6 - 8:00pm. (Resumes January 8, 2025)

Wednesday - Bible Study at 7.00pm in the Library. (Jan. 1 - Bible study is
cancelled.) Resumes January 8th.

Wednesday - Young Adults meet in room 307 at NorthLife from 7:00pm
to 8:30pm each week. Contact Seth Pickersgill at 780-381-5034.
(Jan.1 - Bible study is cancelled.) Resumes January 8th

Friday - Youth group 7 - 2:.00pm in room 307. (Dec. 20th last youth
group for 2024. Youth resumes on January 17th)

Friday - Every other week Filipino Family Bible Study at 7:30pm.
(Canceled Jan. 3) Resumes Jan.10th.

Saturday - Man Cave drop-in time for men to socialize at 7:00pm
upstairs in room 308. Contact Howard Olsen at 780-598-0290.

Philippians 4:8 “From now on, brothers and sisters, if anything is
excellent and if anything is admirable, focus your thoughts on these
things: all that is true, all that is holy, all that is just, all that is pure, all that
is lovely, and all that is worthy of praise.”

Love One Another




